
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (C1152 CROMDALE STATION (KIRK) ROAD, 
CROMDALE) (20 MPH AND 30 MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2022 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council proposes to make an Order 
in terms of Section 84 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 entitled as above. 
 
If the Order comes into force, the Order will introduce a 20mph & 30mph speed limit 
on the following roads in Cromdale: 
 
Part One – 20mph Speed Limit 
 
Route C1152 – Cromdale Station (Kirk) Road 
 
Commencing at its junction with the A95 and extending in a north westerly direction 
for a distance of 380 metres or thereby. 
 
Part Two – 30mph Speed Limit 
 
Route C1152 – Cromdale Station (Kirk) Road 
 
Commencing at a point 380 metres of its junction with the A95 Trunk Road and 
extending in a north westerly direction 125 metres or thereby. 
 
 
A copy of the proposed Order, together with a copy of the relevant plans can be 
inspected at the Grantown On Spey Service Point, The Town House, The Square, 
Grantown on Spey, PH26 3HF during normal opening hours. Documents may also 
be found at https://www.highland.gov.uk/roadsafety and selecting “Road Safety 
Consultation. 
 
 
All objections to the proposal must be made in writing and must specify the grounds 
of objection and should be delivered to, or posted to reach the undernoted, not later 
than 5th August 2022. 
 
Mark Smith, Senior Engineer, the Highland Council, Balblair Depot, Balblair Road, 
Nairn, IV12 5NQ (14/07/22). 


